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CCSC HO Memo #11-17
MEMORANDUM

To:
Health Officers


CRF/CPEST Program Directors, Coordinators, and Staff


SAHC Program Directors, Coordinators, and Staff


CDB Users

From:
Carmela Groves, RN, MS

Program Manager, Surveillance and Evaluation Unit, CCSC

Date:
March 9, 2011
Subject:
Guidelines for Reporting Complications to DHMH--CDB Guidance #57
______________________________________________________________________________
The document “Guidelines for Reporting Complications to DMHM” has been updated.  This document updates HO Memo #07-48. 
The guidelines outline procedure for the reporting of complications.  Of note, we are asking local programs to enter all complications into the Client Database (CDB) and to report verbally to the CCSC only “major” complications” (as defined in the guidelines) and any other complications local programs would like us to know about.
Should you have any questions, please let me know (cgroves@dhmh.state.md.us or 410-767-2616).

Attachment (sent electronically)

cc:  
Russell Moy, MD, MPH


Donna Gugel, MHS

Courtney Lewis, MPH

Kelly Sage, MS

Diane Dwyer, MD
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